Christmas Cards
EAGLE’'S NEST
~RANCH~ for the Troops

There are thousands of troops who are separated from their families during the holidays.
We want to send them love, encouragement and thanks for their service.

This year while you are gathered together with family and friends during the Thanksgiving
holiday, take a few minutes and ask everyone to sign Christmas cards for our troops.
You can also do this as a classroom, Sunday School or other group event.

Will you join us in sending them some Christmas cheer? Here are the steps:

Buy or make some Christmas cards before Thanksgiving.
During your Thanksgiving Day celebration, together with your family and friends, sign
Christmas cards and write notes for our service members serving away from home.
Put each card in its own envelope, but DO NOT SEAL or write on the envelope.
We will add a return label.
Purchase enough stamps or send a check to cover the cost of a US stamp for each card
you are sending. Checks should be made out to Eagles Nest Ranch.
Send all your signed cards and books of stamps or a check for postage to:

Eagle’s Nest Ranch, P.O. Box 1677, Parker, CO 80134 by December 2nd.
We also have two local drop off locations besides the ranch:

In Parker (by Dec. 1st) at the State Farm office at Parker Rd. and Pine Lane.

In Elizabeth (by Dec. 2nd) at Barnwood Vintage, 166 Main St., Elizabeth

We will insert a Christmas message from the ranch
and address the envelopes and send the cards to
troops deployed overseas.

‘Thank you for your participation and may you
have a joyous and blessed Thanksgiving
and a Merry Christmas.
www.eaglesnestranch.org

eaglesnestranch501@gmail.com

Follow us on Facebook at Eagle’s Nest Ranch-Colorado




